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Serving our veterans in Ohio, Kentucky, Alabama, Florida, West Virginia &
​New York since 1994

  
A Spectacular Once-in-a-Lifetime Event!

https://youtu.be/Qoo8d_uw2gc
https://youtu.be/RFdY75e-f54
https://veteransoutreach.com/contact/
https://www.facebook.com/VeteransOutreachToSERVEandHONOR/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=49b07aff-23a5-4b50-b02b-ff978f129aca


Six World Boxing Champions Come Together to Honor Our Veterans
Veterans are the backbone of our nation, having sacrificed so much to protect our
freedoms. It is our duty to honor and support them in every way possible. That is
exactly why “Fight Night” was such a meaningful event—it was more than just a
fundraiser; it was a tribute to the brave men and women who have served our country.
This incredible event was made possible by none other than World Champion Ray
“Boom Boom” Mancini. Ray saw a special segment about Veterans’ Outreach on a
local TV station, Veterans’ Voices, which aired on Veterans Day. Our Executive
Director, Teri Ely, was featured on the show, sharing our mission and the ways we
serve veterans in need. The very next day, Ray reached out to her, offering to host
his “Fight Night” event to honor our veterans.

The Ray "Boom Boom" Mancini Foundation orchestrated the event, and it was truly
remarkable. Ray invited former world champions, including Larry Holmes, Buster
Douglas, Gerry Cooney, Michael Spinks, Micky Ward, and Kelly Pavlik. Each of these
champions came together not just for the love of boxing, but to show their deep
respect for our veterans.

Ray’s father, Lenny, was also a tremendous boxer—the original “Boom Boom.”
However, his career was put on hold when he joined the war effort in 1941.
Unfortunately, after returning from service, his injuries prevented him from continuing
his boxing career. This deep connection to military service is why Ray holds such
profound respect and honor for our veterans.

At Veterans’ Outreach, we have dedicated 31 years to supporting those who have
sacrificed for our country. From emergency assistance to ongoing programs that help
veterans rebuild their lives, we are committed to giving back to those who gave so
much. Events like “Fight Night” help us continue this important mission.
On a personal note, my oldest brother, Richard “Dick” Ely, was a Golden Glove
Champion, known as “Sluggo” in Columbus. He grew up in a rough neighborhood and
was a fierce competitor. He later joined the Army at just 17 years old. My father, a
Pearl Harbor survivor, suffered from PTSD and alcoholism, which made life difficult for
our family. Sadly, my brother passed away almost four years ago from Agent Orange
exposure.

My brother, “Sluggo,” would have been in his glory—he knew all of those champions.
He, like so many other veterans, served with honor and made sacrifices that should
never be forgotten.

Veterans’ Outreach is deeply honored to have been selected for this once-in-a-lifetime
event dedicated to our nation’s heroes. A heartfelt thank you to Ray, the champions,
and his wife, Tina, for making this extraordinary night possible. Most importantly,
thank you to our veterans—you are the reason we do what we do.

John Ely
President Veterans' Outreach

 
Our Programs For Veterans

​Over the last 30 years, we have helped veterans more than 100,000 times. Our motto
is to "respectfully serve and honor all veterans".

We have developed programs that perform our mission to help veterans that include



the Direct Aid Program, the Outreach Program, the Heroes' Closet Program, and the
Freedom Food Pantry Program.

Read More →

https://veteransoutreach.com/programs/






 









 
Support For Our Veterans

Your generosity has been instrumental in propelling Veterans' Outreach toward new
heights, and we extend our deepest thanks for your continued commitment to our
mission.



Honoring The Ray “Boom Boom” Mancini Foundation

We are truly honored and deeply grateful to The Ray “Boom Boom” Mancini
Foundation for their unwavering dedication to our veterans through the incredible
Friday Night Fights event. Your commitment to serving those who have sacrificed so
much for our country is nothing short of inspiring.
This event was not just a night of entertainment—it was a testament to the power of
community, generosity, and the collective effort to uplift and support our veterans.
Thanks to your hard work, passion, and the generosity of sponsors, attendees, and
supporters, we are making a real impact in the lives of those who need it most.
A special thank you to all of our sponsors, supporters, @pavlik.kelly, @larryholmes75,
@gerryacooney, @official_busterdouglasko, and Michael Spinks who made this
incredible FIGHT NIGHT event possible. Your energy and love made this night one for
the books!
From the bottom of our hearts, thank you for your service to those who have served
us. It is an honor to stand alongside you in this mission.

Thank You to Ohio State Eagles Club #2178!

Veterans' Outreach is deeply grateful to the Ohio State Eagles Club #2178 from
Ashland, Ohio, for their generous donation of $5,000. Your support plays a vital role
in helping us continue to serve and support our veterans. We are honored to have
you as a partner in our mission and truly appreciate your commitment to making a
difference in the lives of those who have served our country. Thank you for your
kindness and generosity!

Grant Received from the Trumbull County Commissioners

We are beyond excited to announce that the Trumbull County Veterans Service
Commission has generously provided a grant for $90,000 to our cause. This
substantial contribution will be pivotal in expanding our services and resources for
veterans in need. The grant underscores the importance of our mission and provides
a significant boost to our efforts in making a lasting difference in the lives of those
who have served our country. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to the Trumbull
County Veterans Service Commission for their incredible support.

The Youngstown Foundation



A special thank you to The Youngstown Foundation for providing grant funds to
facilitate our transition to a new headquarters. The funds allocated for the flagpole,
security cameras, and signage are instrumental in creating a safe and welcoming
space for our veterans. We are deeply grateful for your support. Your contributions
serve as a beacon of hope for the veterans we serve, empowering us to forge ahead
with renewed determination. Together, we are making a lasting impact on the lives of
those who have sacrificed so much for our freedom.

Sheely's Furniture and Appliance

A heartfelt thank you to Sheely's Furniture and Appliance for the fantastic partnership
initiated during the first quarter of 2024. The overwhelming response to the survey
set the stage for a meaningful collaboration. Their commitment to matching all
donations was a testament to their dedication to the well-being of our veterans.
Thanks to your generosity and support, the drive, which ran from January 1st through
March 31st at Sheely's North Lima and Aurora locations, made a significant impact on
our initiatives. We deeply appreciate Sheely's and all who contributed to this
successful campaign.

Hollywood Gaming



For years now, Hollywood Gaming at Mahoning Valley Race Course has been a
steadfast supporter of ours. We are so grateful for them and their kindness. These
much-needed funds go towards renovating our new building location. Thank you,
Hollywood Gaming!

 
Donate Now

 
We thank all of you that have supported our Mission through your donations,
thoughts, and prayers. You made it possible to help tens of thousands of Veterans
with financial assistance, food, and clothing. Your pledge of support is needed to
continue our mission to serve and honor all veterans. Will you make a small monthly
pledge of $10 or more? This gift can immediately make a difference for a Veteran in
need.

Donate Now

https://veteransoutreach.com/donate/


You can also call 888-2-VET-NET and speak with Teri Ely to donate.

 
 

News
 

February

Black History Month
Entire Month of February

Groundhog Day
February 2

Four Chaplains Day
February 3

USO Birthday
February 4

National Salute to Veteran Patients
February 9-15

Valentine’s Day
February 14 (Friday)

Discounts

Find Discounts →

https://veteran.com/black-history-month/
https://veteran.com/four-chaplains-day/
https://veteran.com/uso-birthday/
https://veteran.com/salute-veteran-patients/
https://veteran.com/valentines-day/
https://www.military.com/discounts


President’s Day
Third Monday in February (Feb. 17,
2025)

Coast Guard Reserve Birthday
February 19

Ramadan
​Friday, February 28 – Saturday,
March 29

 
Heroes' Passage In Kentucky

Veterans' Outreach was donated 110 acres of Kentucky wilderness. Plans
are underway for the development of Heroes' Passage, a veteran retreat
with a healing environment for veterans that are having problems with
transitioning to civilian life.
Read More →

 

Veterans' Outreach

Ohio

Corporate

17 Colonial Drive

Youngstown, OH

44505

Phone: 888-

2VETNET

Fax: 330-755-5930

Alabama

807 Midway St.

Hartselle, AL

35640

P: (256) 778-3266

F: (256) 778-

03267

Florida

5650 Park Blvd. N

Ste. 3

Pinellas Park, FL

33781

P: (727) 317-3712

F: (727) 317-3713

Kentucky

512 E. Main St.

Grayson, KY 41143

P: (606) 475-0216

F: (606) 475-0217

New York

P: (888) 283-8638

West VA

P: (888) 283-8638

Veterans' Outreach | 17 Colonial Drive | Youngstown, OH 44505 US
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https://veteran.com/presidents-day/
https://veteran.com/coast-guard-reserve-birthday/
https://veteran.com/ramadan/
https://veteransoutreach.com/heroespassage/
https://veteransoutreach.com/contact/
https://maps.app.goo.gl/poNzWC9yYsmAnmn18
https://maps.app.goo.gl/poNzWC9yYsmAnmn18
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